
Dedication 

* The RAF Locking Apprentices Association welcomes you to the dedication of 

our monument commemorating the training in electronic trades of the 

thousands of Aircraft Apprentices, who were taught in No.1 RS 

* Thanks to our honoured guests - Councillor Lyalt mayor of Weston- s-Mare, 

Councillor Cooper - chairman of Locking Parish, and of course the 

representatives of St. Modwen, without whose support this monument would 

not have been able for us to construct 

* It has been a project, and ambition tasting nearly 5yrs ago with many 

difficulties overcome along the way. Our members raised over £7500 and St. 

Modwen were very generous in their support to make this construction 

possib!e. 

* Sqd. Ldr. (Rtd) Rick Atkinson AFC was inspirational, with assistance from Tony 

Horry and Pete Crow, in ensuring his design ideas came to fruition 

* The residents of Locking Parklands now have a memento of what their 

neighbourhood once was, and old Apprentices will be able to sit and reflect on 

past days at Locking, during an important part of their lives 

* ) will now hand over to our President, Air Cmd. (Rtd.) Martin Palmer, to unveil 

the Monument 


